
Attend a Town Hall Presentation about the Transition to Biweekly Payroll - Wednesday, Jan. 24!

PaydayChange <Paydaychange@ou.edu>
Fri 1/19/2024 4:00 PM

To:Monthly Paid Employees NOR <MonthlyPaidEmployeesNOR@ou.edu>

Happy Friday!
 
If you haven’t already attended one of our town hall presentations or if you are interested in learning more about the transition to a
biweekly pay frequency register to attend a town hall presentation next week! The presentation will be on Zoom on Wednesday,
January 24th at 11AM. We will focus on transition details for salaried staff and 12-month academic positions.
 
Have a great weekend!
 
Emily Pierce, MBA
Director
Administration & Finance
University of Oklahoma
(405) 325-5034
 

https://apps.hr.ou.edu/ClassCalendar/Home/Details/28764

